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BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT BULLETIN 
A Message from the City Clerk 

 
Signs of Spring are beginning to appear: warmer weather, flowers in bloom, and more 
outdoor activity. More importantly, there is hope in air. The recent vaccination eligibility 
expansion and dropping infection rates are very positive developments in our ongoing 
efforts to end the COVID-19 pandemic. But we must all remain vigilant and continue to take 
steps to minimize exposure and infection at home, work, and in our communities so this 
ordeal can end. As such, our office will remain closed to the public. While our staff continues 
to telecommute, we remain committed to providing quality service and assistance. As 
before, if and when these circumstances change, we will update our BID partners. 
 

Thank you and Stay Safe, 
 

Holly L. Wolcott 

An Improved City Clerk Website 
and Council Meeting Portal 

 

Our Office is proud to announce a redesigned City 
Clerk website with improved user navigation and 
highlighted BID-related content, including 
photographs submitted by our BID partners. 
Please visit clerk.lacity.org to take a look at the new 
site. If you would like to contribute photos to 
include on our website, please contact our office at 
clerk.nbid@lacity.org. 
 

In addition to our new website, we are also proud 
to announce our new City Council and Committee 
Meeting Portal that provides: 

 

- Easier access to meeting agendas, journals, 
and audio/video options; 
 

- Interactive agenda with embedded meeting 
video; and 
 

- Enhanced meeting agenda search 
capability. 

 

Helpful Resources 
 

 
 

 
 

CLICK EACH IMAGE TO ACCESS 

Contact Us 
Office of the City Clerk 

Business Improvement District Division 
200 N. Spring Street, 3rd Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Telephone: (213) 978-1099/Email: 

clerk.nbid@lacity.org  


